
Hello - this is Milltown Elementary School  
 
This is a reminder for our Welcome to Kindergarten event 
Date is tomorrow, Thursday January 30 
Time 4:30pm to 5:45pm 
Location is Milltown Elementary School 
 
We are excited to invite your Pre-k child and your family to our annual event 
Please join us for some snacks and some great activities to help you get ready 
for school! 
 
Thank you, Have a great day 
 


